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May 14, 1980

Dear Senator Cannon:

I want to express my appreciation for
your work on the Northeast Corridor bill,
S. 2155. This is an extremely important
project for Massachusetts and will prove
that rail transportation will be a vital
part of our national transportation network.

Thank you for your help both in Committee
and on Floor Action.

Sincerely,

PAUL E. TSONGAS
United States Senator

Honorable Howard Cannon
Chairman, Committee on Commerce,

Seience, and Transportation
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510


